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Statement: 

The delegation of Ecuador takes note of this report and congratulates the efforts made by the 

Trends Working Group regarding national institutional agreements on geospatial information 

management. 

Ecuador is always willing to participate and contribute from its experience to strengthen the 

capacity of UNGGIM members. This national delegation fully supports the third edition of the 

report on future trends in geospatial information and it is suggested to create a campaign of 

distribution and general knowledge of this invaluable document, in which all members and 

observers participate. 
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